
KANAWHA SKI CLUB PRESIDENT’S UPDATE JAN 22 2020 
 

VP Activities remains open 
 
Crescent Ski Council(crescentskicouncil.org) 
 

Diane Andrews’s January President’s Update has been sent to our members 
 
Sky Peaks trip 

                  104 participants from Crescent attended, Kanawha had 21 attending. 
Weather was great for the start of the week and dropped to -10 to – 15 F for 

three       days then  warmed up and  received 6-8  inches of new snow. 
  

   
 Next meeting will be February 4, 2020 at Adelphia a 6:30 
Our speaker will be Janice Smith, a nurse, who will talk about keeping safe in the hospital 
 
I have arranged a ski trip to 7Springs in Pennsylvania from February 16 to 20. The cost 
depends on the rooming arrangements. Single rooms will be $796, Double will be $530 per 
person. 
The package include lift tickets good Sunday through Thursday, daily breakfast, dining gift card 
ski storage and the use of the swimming pool and fitness center. We have reserved 6 rooms per 
night with 10 members  and can add additional skiers if paid in advance. Payments are to be 
done by check made to Kanawha Ski Club. 
 
We are having a bicycle trip to North Bend State Park on April 24 to 26. Harry Mills is handling 
the arrangements. A sign up sheet will be at the February meeting. 
 
We are considering a trip to Pipestem State Park this summer 
 
CSC will have a race March 6 to 8 at Silver Creek. Non racers can sign up for the reduced room 
rates and lift tickets. See Crescent Ski website for details  
 
 
Bob Galloway, President 
 


